KATE SHEPPARD LIFE CARE CENTRE - REFUSE COLLECTION

The Community Technical Adviser requested Board approval for a refuse
collection in a private lane, as a consequence of a formal application from the
manager of the Kate Sheppard Life Care Centre to have refuse bags and recycling
crates collected from each unit.

Recommendation:  That the collection of refuse from the Kate Sheppard Life
Care Centre off New Brighton Road be approved.



